
GREENSFELDER  WELCOMES
BUSINESS  SERVICES  ATTORNEY
RYAN GORDON
Greensfelder  is  pleased  to  announce  that  Ryan  Gordon  has
joined the firm’s St. Louis office as an associate in its
Business Services group.

Ryan plays a pivotal role on buy- and sell-side transaction
teams and has experience ranging from high-value asset sales
and equity-based mergers to private equity investments. His
skillset includes detailed review of transaction documents,
drafting of crucial deliverables, and performing comprehensive
due diligence reviews.

Ryan has represented clients in large commercial mortgage-
backed securities transactions and small-market reorganization
and  corporate  governance  matters.  He  has  experience  with
conducting extensive research on intricate legal matters and
skillfully conveying outcomes in a timely and effective manner
to both legal professionals and clients.

Ryan is a member of Bar Association of Metropolitan St. Louis
and the American Bar Association.

Ryan received his J.D. from The University of Kansas School of
Law and his bachelor’s in business administration from Truman
State University. During his time at the University of Kansas
School of Law, Ryan was an intern for the Honorable Kevin
Moriarty in the Johnson County, Kansas District Court, then
served as a financial services intern at the Missouri Attorney
General’s Office.
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